Federal Member for Curtin
Deputy Leader of the Opposition

Shadow Minister for Foreign Affairs and Trade

06 March 2013
Malcolm Roberts
180 Haven Road

Pullenvale QLD 4069
JB:JA/RobertsM:

Dear Mr Roberts

Thank you for your letter dated 4 February 2013 regarding climate
change and the carbon tax.

I have read with much interest your review, “CSROR! Climate of
deception? ...or the first step to freedom?”

Should the Coalition be privileged to be elected as the next government
of Australia, Tony Abbott has pledged a Coalition government’s first
priority will be to repeal the carbon tax.

I have forwarded on your letter and review to shadow Minister for
Climate Action, Environment and Heritage, the Hon. Greg Hunt, for
his information.

Once I receive a response I will contact you again.

Thank you for writing to me on this important issue.

Best wishes

LIE BISHOP
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